Addendum lll: President’s Report
Staff Senate President’s Report April 12, 2017

This report is a brief summary of topics covered in various committee meetings attended by the
Staff Senate President. The Staff Senate President also has monthly meetings with both Dr.
Jones and Dr. Powell to discuss relevant topics as it concerns Staff Senate. The purpose of this
report is to pass along relevant information to Staff Senators as well as the entire staff
population.

-Update on search for Residence life Director-narrowed down to 3 candidates. You
should be seeing an e-mail soon about upcoming campus forums. The Search for an
Alumni director is also getting closer to completion. The committee is reviewing
candidates now. Hope to have it wrapped up by the middle of next month.

-There will be a workshop on May 4th that all staff are encouraged to attend. The topic
will be how faculty and staff and better relate to and communicate with this generation
of students. It will be on May 4th. We will send more specific details as we get them.
-President Jones is hosting a Hot Topics event on April 20th in Caplinger Hall from 3-
4. | highly encourage everyone to attend. Topics covered will be new legislation
including the gun bill, Budget Prioritization and Productivity based funding.

-In conjunction with the President's office, Faculty Senate and Staff Senate will be
hosting a coffee and conversation event on April 26th. The first topic will be "Fake
News". We'll send out more details in the coming days. | hope everyone makes an
effort to attend.

-1 hope everyone paid attention to the e-mail that was sent out about the University
changing providers for our HSA and Flex Spending accounts.



